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Any student who receives one or more grades of D, F, or UN at midterm will receive a 

letter from the Assistant/Associate Dean for Academic Affairs directing them to confer 

with their faculty academic advisor for guidance in resolving academic problems. 

Students experiencing academic difficulty at any time are strongly encouraged to seek 

assistance from the SPAHP Academic Success Counselor or at Counseling and 

Psychological Services. 
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